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8th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Staffing update Summer 1 2025 

I am delighted to introduce Miss Chelsea Fryer as the newest member of our school community. 

She will be joining us as Nursery Lead, and we are thrilled to welcome her to our Glazebury family. 

Miss Fryer comes to us with a wealth of experience and a strong passion for Early Years education 

and is eager to bring her expertise to our school. 

Please join me in extending a warm welcome to her, we are confident that Miss Fryer will be a 

valuable addition to our school family and will help us continue to provide an excellent educational 

experience for all our children. Please feel free to introduce yourself and say hello. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Kind Regards       

    

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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